
 

November 6, 2015 

 
THE GOOD OF THE ORDER:  Regina Ryan, Ethel Condron, JoAnn Colletti, Terry Mullen, Diane Schell, 
Cubby Beebe, Frank Keegan, Maureen Ruggeri, Ed Kalesiski, Gerry Gerlich, Floss Guinan, Jean Marie 
Kish, Barbara Gallo, Rita McCabe, SK William Grier, Carolyn Staszak, Grady Bennett, Keith Young, 
Robert Barr, Nancy Conan, and Jack Dogan, Rose Bruno, Sharon Bower, Mike Kusheba, John Greer, 
Tom Tracy, Wendy Schezer, Judy Emery, Michael Cunniffe, Rhandiage Delaney, Julie Foust, 
 
Deceased: Mark Semerad, Louis Meliori, and all of the deceased Sir Knights will be remembered at the 
upcoming Memorial Mass on November 8. 
 
Other Intentions: Children of Amigos de Jesus, For vocations, For our Armed Forces, living and 
deceased, For our priests, deacons, and seminarians, For our veterans, For honest government officials, 
and For Pope Francis. 
 
300 Club Tickets Available:  Have you purchased your $20 ticket?  There is still time to win!  Only 300 
tickets will be sold, three chances to win prizes amounting from $25 to $1,000.  There will be two 
additional drawings as follows: 11/23, 12/07.  Please contact PFN Admiral Joe Mitri for tickets, 
do8367dy@gmail.com or call 610-613-6344 
 
VA Parade:  11 Sir Knights participated in full regalia, on November 6th at the Coatesville Veteran’s 
Hospital grounds. Color Corps Commander SK Bill Schell, coordinated the event.  Weather was excellent 
and Veterans were excited!  Ask our Faithful Navigator about his close encounter with the Phillie 
Phanatic. 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
Memorial Mass:  All are invited to join in solidarity at a Mass, at St Agnes, on November 8th, recognizing 
and honoring our Passed Brother Knights.  Six Widows and Families of our departed will join Assembly 
Knights, and their Ladies, at a brunch following the Mass at Schuyler Hall.  Montesano’s Catering will 
provide brunch, at a cost of $15.00 Per Person. 
 
Blue Ribbon Mass:  Bishop Perez, on November 13th, will celebrate 9:00AM Mass at St Agnes 
Church.  St Agnes School is being honored for obtaining national recognition, as one of the nation’s top 
50 schools. Limited sets of regalia will be available, on a first come basis.  
 
Sacred Heart Church, Oxford:  Bishop McIntyre will administer the Sacrament of Confirmation to all 
parish candidates on November 21st.  Color Corps report time, 9:15 AM. Limited sets of regalia will be 
available, on a first come basis. 
 
40 Hours Devotion Procession:  All Sir Knights are invited to participate in full regalia, on November 
24th,7:00 PM,at St Agnes.   Limited sets of regalia will be available, on a first come basis.  Our Color 
Corps Commander SK Bill Schell will provide additional details, as available. 
 
WORKS IN PROGRESS 
 
VA Wrapping Presence: Sir Knights will gather on December 3rd , at the VA, Building 138 CLC – 11:30 
AM.  We will escort veterans through an array of gifts, available for their family and friends.  Following 
their selection, all presents are wrapped and readied for their Christmas visitors. 
 
Assembly Monthly Meeting:  Our next scheduled Conclave, at Msgr Schuyler Hall, is scheduled for 
December 7th ,  at 7:30 PM.  All are invited to attend.  Following the Conclave, join us for our Annual 
Christmas Party. (Ladies are invited to start without us in the social hall, while we conduct the meeting) 



 
Hot sandwiches and drinks will be provided by the Assembly. Please bring an appetizer, salad, or 
dessert.  Please respond to SK Roy Staszak FC rjcastas@verizon.net or SK John Rogge FN 
johnrogge@verizon.net  with number attending and what you will bring to share. 
 
Christmas Tree and Wreath Sale:  Pre-order a fresh cut Pennsylvania tree or wreath and benefit St 
Agnes Youth Programs, prior to December 6th.  Trees are cut no earlier than December 9th for 
December 11-12 pickup, behind St Agnes School.  Visit www.kofc1333.org to place your order. 
 
Pro Life:  First Saturday, every month, 8:00AM Mass at St Agnes, followed by procession and prayerful 
protest at Planned Parenthood, West Chester, Contact Information:  SK Jim Lanahan, PFN at 
lanahan01@gmail.com 
 
UPCOMING DEGREES 
 
Council Alert:  Plan now!  Members should complete their 2nd & 3rd degrees, in preparation for making 
their 4th Degree.  
April 2016 in Grantville, PA or May 2016 in King of Prussia, PA. 
All Councils are urged to share dates and times of upcoming degree exemplifications. 
 
Assembly Shirts Available:  Place your order with SK Mike Kish, PFN (Cash requested in advance) 
 
Sir Knight Emails:  Going forward, the e-blast will be distributed to a predetermined mailing list. Let us 
know if you are aware of another knight not receiving his copy.  Please forward newsworthy requests, at 
least one week prior to program effective date, to SK Roy, FC at rjcastas@verizon.net for publication. 
 
Vivat Jesus! 
FN John 
FC Roy 
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